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Click on the blue hyperlinks to open the corresponding web page 

WARNING – UNSOLICITED EMAIL MESSAGE FROM NOMADS 
Please note that you may have received an email message that in all appearances seems to have been sent 
from Nomads Gamefishing stating: 
“Hello 
Here is an important document that I want you to see.  …. etc” 
This email was not sent by NOMADS and appears to be an attempt to get you to provide information which 
may be used to penetrate your local security. 
When reading the email it can be seen that they sender is attempting to obtain your login information which 
they would then use to access your account. 
 
PLEASE DO NOT ACTION THIS REQUEST. DELETE THE EMAIL. 
 
Nomads email security has not been breached and cannot be held responsible for your own personal internet 
security. 
 
Nomads DOES NOT and WILL NOT sell or distribute your email address to any company / organisation now 
or in the future. 
 
You will also notice that Nomads sends its messages out in a “Bcc” so that your email address is protected and 
not displayed. Where the originators of this bogus email obtained your email address cannot be determined 
but please rest assured that Nomads will take all necessary precautions to ensure the protection of its 
members and their email addresses from any entity that attempts to solicit them. 
  
If you have disclosed your personal details by clicking on the link supplied it is strongly suggested that you 
change your email password immediately. 
 

2013 Nomads Closed results 

Top Boat 

1. Nauti Boy skippered by Mitchell Moore 

2. Gaffer Dog skippered by Dave Martin 

3. Shaya lo Manzi skipper by Pieter Range 

 

Top Angler 

1. Jorg Schultz 

2. Dave Martin 

3. Wouter Engelbrecht 

 

Full results available from 

http://www.nomadsfishing.co.za/wp-

content/uploads/2013_Nomads_Closed_Results.pdf 

 

Nominations 

SADSAA are calling for nominations for the following 

Protea Team for Costa Rica 2014 in March.  

 Sailfish 10kg 

If you are interested in nominating please let Lynette 

have your forms before 20th November and before any 

of you go to Nationals 2013. 

New Chair and Vice 

At last night’s Nomads AGM, Dave Martin was elected 

as the new Chairman of Nomads. 

 

Wynand Wiering was elected as his Vice Chairman. 

 

The rest of the committee will be finalised after the 

first get together under the new chairman. 

 

Congratulations to the new leadership as well as to the 

ex-chair Leon Nel and secretary Magriet Nel who 

stepped down. 

 

2013 Protea Team to Guatemala send-off 

Reminder of the send off for Wynand Wiering (capt), 

Anton & Jaco Lingenfelder at Olive & Twist, Stepping 

Stone Centre, Honeydew West Street. 

 Date: Friday 1 November 2013 

 Time: 18h30 

Please support this Protea team consisting entirely of 

Southern Gauteng members. 
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